
 
May 24, 2023 

Atlanta Public Schools 
130 Trinity Ave.  
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 
 
Dear APS Graduating Senior, 
 
Congratulations! As you embark on the next phase of your journey, your commitment to community service does 
not have to be affected after you cross the stage. During the summer months, June-August 2023, you will be able 
to continue to use your current login credentials to access your MyVoluntier account. Instead of logging into 
MyBackPack to access your community service hours, please proceed to myvoluntier.com to login. Some time on, 
or before, September 15, 2023, you will be prompted to add your personal email address to replace your APS 
username. You can keep the same password, but we highly recommend that you change your username and 
password at the same time.  
 
Step 1: Go to the MyVoluntier website, www.myvoluntier.com. 

 
 
Step 2: Log into the MyVoluntier platform with your APS credentials. 
Username  email address 
Password  lunch number  
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact MyVoluntier Tech Support at the following address, 
support@myvoluntier.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
MyVoluntier Support Team  

mailto:support@myvoluntier.com

